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6th February 2015 

Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 10th February Class 3 School of Rock and Pop 

Wednesday 11 February  Years 5 & 6 Sports Hall Activities-Teesdale Leisure Centre 

Friday 13th February Break up for Half Term 

Monday 23rd February Back to School 

Tuesday 24th February Class 3 visit to Newcastle University 

Wednesday 25th February  Liz Million - Author - Visit 

Thursday 26th February Tri-Schools Dance Festival 

Thursday 26th February Primary Schools Cross Country 

Thursday 5th March Year 5 & 6 Orienteering Festival 

Friday 6th Match  Year 5 & 6 Safety Carousel 

Friday 13th March  Red Nose Day 

Wednesday 18th March Class 2 Discovery Museum 

Thursday 19th March Football Team to Teesdale School 

Thursday 19th March Last Leisure Centre session of Term 

Monday 23rd March Year 3 & 4 Multi Skills Festival, Staindrop 

Thursday 26th March Break up for Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 14th April  Back to School 

Thursday 7th May  School Closed - Polling Day 

  Polling Day 

The school will be closed on Thursday 7th May 

as we are being used as a 

poling station for the Gen-

eral Election.  We hope 

that this will not cause too 

much inconvenience.  

Half Term  

We break up for Half Term on Friday 

13th February and return to school 

on Monday 23rd February. We hope 

that you all have a lovely break.  



School of Rock and Pop 

Our Year 5 and 6 pupils will be visited 

by the School of Rock and Pop on 

Tuesday 10th February. They will 

have instrumental and vocal work-

shops to spark an excitement into 

music.  

Year 2 and Year 6 SATs Meeting 

We would like to invite the parents of our Year 6 and Year 2 pupils to a SATs meeting on 

Tuesday 24th February at 3.20 p.m. We will give you the information that you need to 

help your children prepare for their SATs and talk you through what will happen during 

the tests. Please try and come.  This will also be the first date for our Year 6 Homework 

Club. 

 

Tom’s Midnight Garden 

The whole school went to Evenwood 

C of E Primary School on Wednesday 

4th February to see ‘Tom’s Midnight 

Garden’.  They had an acting work-

shop followed by a performance of 

the play. The children enjoyed their 

morning and some of them even took 

part in the play. 

Sports Hall Athletics 

Eighteen children from Years 5 and 6 have 

been chosen to represent our school at 

the Sports Hall Athletics on Wednesday 

11th February. They will need to bring 

their school P.E kit, suitable footware and 

a pair of track suit bottoms if they have 

them. They will have lunch before they go 

and will get back to school at around 3.30 

p.m.  Please arrange for your child to be 

collected at this time if they have been se-

lected. 


